
BOARD of SUPERVISORS 
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1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
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TDD/TTY No. 554-5227 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Supervisors of the City and 
County of San Francisco will hold a public hearing to consider the following appeal and 
said public hearing will be held as follows, at which time all interested parties may 
attend and be heard: 

Date: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 

Time: 3:00 p.m. 

Location: Legislative Chamber, City Hall, Room 250 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett, Place, San Francisco, CA 94102 

Subject: File No. 190890. Hearing of persons interested in or objecting to a 
Community Plan Evaluation by the Planning Department under the 
California Environmental Quality Act issued on May 30, 2019, for the 
proposed project at 344-14th Street, approved on July 25, 2019, 
proposing new construction of a seven-story, 78-foot tall, mixed use 
residential building (measuring approximately 84,630 square feet) with 
5,890 square feet of ground floor retail use and 60 dwelling units, 
consisting of four studio units, 17 one-bedroom units, 14 two­
bedroom/one-bathroom units, and 25 two-bedroom/two-bathroom 
units which would utilize the state density bonus law and invoke 
waivers from the development standards for: rear yard (Planning 
Code, Section 134), usable open space (Planning Code, Section 
135), and height (Planning Code, Section 260), located at Lot No. 013 
in Assessor's Parcel Block No. 3532, within the Urban Mixed Use 
(UMU) Zoning District and a 58-X Height and Bulk District. (District 9) 
(Appellant: Larisa Pedroncelli and Kelly Hill, on behalf of Our Mission 
No Eviction) (Filed August 26, 2019) 

DATED/MAILED/POSTED: September 24, 2019 
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In accordance with Administrative Code, Section 67.7-1, persons who are unable 
to attend the hearing on this matter may submit written comments prior to the time the 
hearing begins. These comments will be made as part of the official public record in this 
matter and shall be brought to the attention of the Board of Supervisors. Written 
comments should be addressed to Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board, City Hall, 1 Dr. 
Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244, San Francisco, CA, 94102. Information relating to 
this matter is available in the Office of the Clerk of the Board and agenda information 
relating to this matter will be available for public review on Friday, October 4, 2019. 

' 
.o=C ~~~ 
Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board 

DATED/MAl LED/POSTED: September 24, 2019 


